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NOTICE OF 2022 BUDGET PRESENTATIONS 
 

 
August 4, 2021 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that department heads will be presenting their 
proposed 2022 budgets to the DeKalb County Council on Tuesday, 
August 10, and Wednesday, August 11, beginning at 8:30 a.m. both 
days.  Presentations will take place in the Commissioners Courtroom, 
2nd floor of the Courthouse, 100 South Main Street, Auburn, IN. 
  

Any other related matters may be addressed by Council as needed.   
 
This notice is in accordance with the Open Door Law per IC 5-14-1.5. 
 
 

 
Respectfully, 
 
Jan Bauman 
DeKalb County Auditor 
 


